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General Updates 

 The 2025 Region 3 Awards Portal, including the Cybersecurity Scholarship, is active. 

https://ieee.secure-platform.com/a/solicitations/1055/home. 

 We are now about one month away from the Region 3 Awards nomination deadline, and 
currently, we have not received any completed nominations. To ensure a smooth 
process, please begin coordinating with your sections as soon as possible to prepare 
high-quality nominations, including the necessary endorsements. 
 

 With December 1 approaching quickly, we hope to receive several nominations for the 
Cybersecurity Scholarship in its inaugural year. So, we look forward to your help in 
ensuring a successful awards season!  

 The IEEE-USA 2024 award nominees were judged on October 19, 2024, and the 
winners will be announced shortly. 

 2024 MGA Outstanding Section Awards: Currently accepting nominations thru15 May 
2025. 

Upcoming Award Deadlines 

 Region 3 Awards December 1, 2024 (https://ieee.secure-
platform.com/a/solicitations/1055/home) 

 Member and Geographic Activities Individual Awards ( Next nomination period to be 
announced June 2025) 

 
  


